
Trustees of the Trust Funds 

February 27, 2017 

In attendance:  Cindy Neilly, Stella Butterfield and Al Posnanski, Selectman 

 

The MS-9  and MS-10 annual trust reports prepared by Charter Trust were signed by Stella and Cindy, 
scanned and emailed to DRA and hard copy mailed to the Director of Charitable Trusts in the Attorney 
General’s Office. 

The next meeting is scheduled for March 15, 2017. 


